
Project Update: May 2012 
 
Dambari Wildlife Trust's Field Education Officer, Farai Mavhiya, launched the programme in 
February 2012.  He is a graduate of Zimbabwe's National University of Science and 
Technology, has prior teaching and field experience and a creative mind - the perfect 
combination to inspire and challenge school learners and develop novel educational 
materials. 
 
The five participating schools are Bazha Secondary, Whitewaters Secondary, Matopo 
Mission, Silozwe Secondary and Tohwe Secondary.  Introductory lessons about biodiversity 
and outlines for the programme have been run, pre-programme evaluation questionnaires 
have been completed, and teaching the 25 team leaders on how to collect data will 
commence in early June 2012, once the biodiversity monitoring manuals have been printed. 
Learners will also contribute material to the upcoming project newsletter. 
 

 

 



 
 


